3

V.

For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.

Get Adobe Reader Now!



http://www.adobe.com/go/reader


From:
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Date: 01 February 2022 16:47:12
Sirs

I am astounded that this application is still being considered.

As alocal resident (RH130QZI cannot believe that anyone would consider destroying this beautiful countryside
with such a threat from environmental pollution.

Access through Loxwood Road is just not practical for HGV lorries. It is a country road, if residents park in the
road (as some do) passing is limited and sometimes unsafe even for private vehicles. The narrow road makes
visibility around the Mucky Duck area of particular concern. And what about the extra pollution? The A281,
where we reside, is already hazardous and does not need any extra HGV traffic.

Graham & Valerie Paddon









